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September 6, 2012,

SAF/145-12

Her Excellency

María Isabel Salvador,

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Ecuador

  to the Organization of American States,

Washington, D.C. 
Excellency:

On behalf of the General Secretariat, it is my pleasure to address Your Excellency with reference to your note dated July 27, 2012, in which the distinguished Permanent Mission of Ecuador requests US$31,700 in order to hold the Ninth Meeting of Ministers of Justice or Other Ministers or Attorneys General of the Americas (REMJA IX) in Ecuador on November 28 to 30, 2012.

Regarding the request you make in the above-mentioned note and in view of the importance the General Secretariat attaches to the subject, the General Secretariat is pleased to advise that the funds to finance said Meeting have been identified.

I would like to avail myself of the opportunity to convey to Your Excellency renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Gerald C. Anderson


Secretary for Administration and Finance



� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP29241E04�





